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Koepsell, Arthur

From: JACK FINCHAM [fincham4@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 9:23 AM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Kauai #2 2A Document # 400181080. Wiepking-Fullerton

Arthur 
  
Wiepking-Fullerton Energy, L.L.C. (W-F) is requesting that the sensitive area tab not be changed to yes and stay no. The 
surface water is approximately 86' from the edge of the well pad and will not be in the disturbed area. In addition the 
BMP describes that a dirt berm will be placed on the South side of the location of protect the surface water.  
  
Regarding groundwater water depth. I talked with Larry Monks the surface owner who said that the depth of surface 
water is approximately 30' deep and would only pump 1 gal a minute. Monks has had to put in 9 miles of water pipeline 
to provide water for this property and other land in the area. 
  
Thanks 
  
Jack Fincham 
Agent for W-F  
 
  

Subject: Kauai #2 2A Document # 400181080. Wiepking-Fullerton 
Date: Tue, 5 Jul 2011 08:48:44 -0600 
From: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us 
To: fincham4@msn.com 

Jack, 
  
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400181080,) for the Wiepking-Fullerton Energy  Kauai #2 location, located in the 
SWNE Sec 6  T10S R55W Lincoln, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on 
or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA). 
  

1.       Sensitive Area Determination:  Based on the close proximity of surface water to the Kauai #2 location the 
site should be considered a sensitive area.   
  

         The sensitive area tab should be changed to “yes”. 
  

2.       Conditions of approval:  Based on the close proximity of surface water and the likelihood of groundwater to 
be encountered before the stated 30 feet the following COA will apply to the Kauai #2 location. 
  

         Location is in a sensitive area and shallow groundwater may be encountered; therefore if while excavating 
the drilling pits if groundwater is encountered the pit must be lined or a closed loop system used. 
  

         Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good engineering 
practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site grading, or other 
comparable measures, sufficient to protect the drainages on the south and west sides of the Kauai #2 
location from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical products. 

  
  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
  
Thanks, 
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Arthur 
  
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G. 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Southern Area 
  
Oil and Gas Location Assessment 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801 
Denver Colorado 80203 
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148 
  


